
Dear	CA	Families,	
	
On	Monday,	March	16,	Clarksville	Academy	will	observe	a	Professional	
Development	Day	for	teachers	and	staff.	We	are	giving	our	employees	the	option	to	
work	remotely	or	on	site,	as	long	as	between	now	and	Monday,	we	continue	to	have	
no	confirmed	cases	of	COVID-19	that	affect	our	school	community.			
	
This	day	will	be	an	opportunity	for	your	child’s	teachers	to	create	quality	distance	
learning	classroom	content,	should	the	need	arise.		Our	main	goal	at	CA	is	to	keep	
not	only	our	students,	but	also	our	faculty,	staff	and	families	safe	and	healthy.		In	the	
event	school	is	not	in	session	for	multiple	days	or	even	weeks,	we	want	to	continue	
to	provide	consistent	lessons	of	quality	for	your	child.		Thankfully,	with	our	1:1	
capability,	distance	learning	is	available	to	our	families.		All	students	in	grades	K-12	
will	have	their	electronic	devices	in	their	homes	for	access	to	online	learning.		
	
The	CA	Administrative	Team	will	continue	to	monitor	the	COVID-19	situation	daily.		
We	will	continue	to	have	contact	with	the	Montgomery	County	Health	Department,	
and	we	will	monitor	federal	and	state	health	agencies.	We	will	communicate	
updates	to	you	as	soon	as	they	are	available.		
	
While	Montgomery	County	has	not	seen	a	confirmed	case	of	COVID-19,	we	feel	it	is	
imperative	to	give	our	teachers	time	to	prepare	for	a	possible	closure.		At	the	same	
time,	we	recognize	the	strain	on	families	when	children	are	not	in	school.		We	
encourage	you	to	support	one	another	as	a	CA	family.		Your	continued	
understanding	is	appreciated.				
	
Sincerely,		
The	CA	Administrative	Team	


